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Right of Way Management permits that  
do not require a Traffic Control Plan:

OVERVIEW 
The City of Seattle is still in a period of experiencing a high volume of construction 
applications for both private and public projects. Right now, Traffic Control Plan 
(TCP) reviews have extended beyond typical timelines, which is directly impacting 
timelines for ROW Management permits. This is a temporary impact as we work 
internally to align resources and streamline processes. For now, these timelines 
can be expected, and may vary based on the complexity of the project.

We will be sure to provide updated permit review timelines as soon as they become 
available. Please visit our Permit Service Counters and Client Assistance Memos 
webpage at www.seattle.gov/transportation/permitsand-services/permits/permit-
countersclient-assistance-memos for more information.

4 WEEKS TO REVIEW

Right of Way Management permits that  
do require a Traffic Control Plan: 

Traffic Control Plan Reviews: 

12 WEEKS TO REVIEW

10 WEEKS TO REVIEW


